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H.E. Mr. Anténio Guterres
Secretary General

United Nations

First Avenue at 46" Street
New York, NY 10017
United States of America

December 3, 2021

Dear Mr. Guterres,

Eurobank has been a signatory of the United Nations Global Compact since 2008
and | am pleased to confirm that the Bank continues to support the ten principles
of the UNGC with respect to human rights, labor rights, the protection of the
environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our intent
to support and advance these principles within our sphere of influence. We commit
to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and
day-to-day operations of our organisation and undertake to make a clear
statement of this commitment — to our employees, partners, clients and to the
public. We support public accountability and transparency and will report on
progress made publicly.

Please find below our Communication on Progress (CoP), where we highlight our
contribution towards the ten principles of Global Compact. More information
regarding our commitments and actions for sustainable development and value
creation are available to all our stakeholders through our website and our
Corporate Responsibility Report 2020.

Sincerely yours,

Fokion Karavias

Chief Executive Officer



